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WORKSAFENB INVESTIGATES WORKPLACE FATALITY IN MONCTON 
 
WorkSafeNB is investigating a workplace accident on December 17 at a bottling facility in 
Moncton, N.B. that claimed the life of a 37-year-old worker. 
 
The deceased and a co-worker, both employees of an external contractor, were removing a floor 
guard used to protect storage racks. The co-worker was operating an industrial lift truck and was 
prying the guard with the forks. When the screws holding the guard let go, the guard struck the 
worker in the head.  
 
WorkSafeNB’s investigation will include a focus on workplace procedures, examination of 
machinery and equipment, and whether workers received adequate training and supervision. 
 
WorkSafeNB’s health and safety officers are investigating to determine how the accident could 
have been prevented and if there were any violations of the Occupational Health and Safety Act.  
 
*Please note, preliminary information is sometimes inaccurate and is subject to verification. 
 
 
 
 
ABOUT WORKSAFENB 
WorkSafeNB is committed to preventing workplace injuries and illness through education and the enforcement of the 
Occupational Health and Safety Act. WorkSafeNB administers no-fault workplace accident and disability insurance for 
employers and their workers, funded solely through employer assessments and governed under the Workers’ 
Compensation Act and the Firefighters’ Compensation Act. 
 


